March 14t 2023

Calvin d’Entremont
Councillor District 9
Municipality of the District of Argyle

Mr D’Entremont

We the Harbour Authority of Dennis Point would like to apply for a grant of $500 from the Municipality
of Argyle to go towards additional signage for the wharves and surrounding area at Dennis Point, Lower

West Pubnico.
Thanking you in advance

Floyd d’Entremont
Harbour Manager




